
Hello Church Family! 

It is after much prayer and consideration that I have decided to open our church for Sunday 
morning worship on May 17th [2020]. I believe given all the restrictions this is the best date 
for our church. 

It is time for us to come together again for worship. We will continue to worship through “Live 
Feed” only for the Sunday morning services on May 3rd and 10th. We will worship together in 
the church sanctuary on May 17th [2020]. 

We will meet on May 17th [2020] for worship under the following guidelines: 

1. We will maintain safe distancing [six feet]. This does not include households.
2. We will not have Sunday school at the church for the remainder of the month, but we

will continue with Zoom Bible studies.
3. We will not have the choir in our morning worship services, but we will continue with a

trio, quartet, or small ensemble for leading worship.
4. All Sunday and Wednesday night activities have been suspended for the rest of the

month of May. (Will be re-evaluated if necessary)

I know some of you may feel uneasy about getting out and coming to Bethel. I completely 
understand and encourage you to stay home and worship with us through “Live Feed”. 

Please contact me if you have any concerns or needs. 

Thank you, church family, for your faithfulness and support. 

Your prayers and demonstrations of love have been used by God to impact so many people in 
our community and beyond. 

In Christ, 
Bro. Cliff 


